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From the Principal
Proud History, Great Future!

Boulder Primary School values reading 
at home, especially before students go 
to bed. Earlier this year we launched RI-
BBIT, Reading in Bed Is Terrific. This pro-
gram is designed to encourage students 
to read or be read to at home. Students 
can read to other siblings, read silent-
ly, read to parents or even the dog! We 
simply ask parents to record every night 
your child reads. Prior to every assembly 
we will collect the records from teachers 
to see who has been reading at home. 
During the assembly we will acknowled-
ge the milestones students reach and ac-
knowledge them for their efforts. I know 
Mr Ferguson has organised some very 
awesome incentives! Even I have started 
to read at home!

If you are not sure about RIBIT and want 
to know more information please don’t 
hesitate to speak with your child’s tea-
cher.

BIG BREAKFAST
Last Friday was an amazing day for the stu-
dents and families at Boulder Primary School. 
We started the day in the morning with the 
Big Breakfast. It was great to again see so 
many parents come along and enjoy a Big 
Breakfast cooked by the amazing chefs at 
Boulder Primary School.
The Big Breakfast is a great way for staff to 
spend a little time to catch up with parents 
and carers to discuss any matters regarding 
their child’s progress.
Many thanks to all the staff for setting up and 
preparing sausages, baked beans, toast, fruit 
tea and coffee.
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Proud History, Great Future!
COLOUR FUN RUN!
We then concluded the day with a fantas-
tic Colour Run. The students, parents and 
some staff enjoyed the afternoon running, 
walking and in some cases crawling around 
the oval while being showered in powde-
red dye and water. Thanks the parents who 
helped set up the oval and organise the sta-
tions. It did appear that some parents en-
joyed showering Mr Ferguson with powder 
and soaking Mr Callow with water! A special 
mention to Jackie Ellis for coordinating this 
event. If you would like to see more photos 
of the colour run go to the schools Face-
book page. 

Finally, the staff have very busy with pre-
paring this semesters reports for their stu-
dents. I know staff value reports and place a 
lot of enregy, time and effort to ensure these 
report accurately reflect each students indi-
divual qualties, achievement and progress.  
While writing the reports staff have also 
been preparing for 2022, working with Mrs 
McMeeken on a reflective process through 
the school self assessment framework and 
preparing next years Operational Plan. Sta-
ff have also worked with Mr Fergusson to 
develop our strategic direction for the co-
ming year by creating the Business Plan for 
2022 to 2024. When complete the Business 
Plan will be available from the front office. 
We hope to ratify these plans at the School 
Board meeting in Week 8 this term and im-
plement them at the beginning of 2022. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at 
the Assembly this Friday afternoon at 
1:50pm.

Regards, 
David Callow
Principal

Upcoming Events

Friday 19th November
Assembly - Bottlebrush

Thursday 2nd December 
Kindy Orientation

Friday 3rd December
Kindy Graduation 

Tuesday 7th December
Christmas Concert 

Thursday 9th December
Pre-Primary Graduation 

Friday 10th December
Year 6 Graduation 

Thursday 16th December 
Last day for students
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Colour Run Gallery 
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Attendance Information

Merits and Values

As a parent or carer, you play an important role in helping your child attend every day and get the most 
out of school. There are a number of things you can do to help your child attend every day.
Be aware
•	 Monitor their attendance. Keep an idea on how many days they miss.
•	 If they feel physically ill, check to see if anything is going on at school or if they feel anxious.
•	 Speak with your child’s teacher to find out how they are going and how you can support them.
•	 Attend parent events and information sessions.
Talk and share
•	 Talk about school in a positive way with your child so they want to go.
•	 Talk about the benefits of school and value for them.
•	 Ask your child how they are going at school and about their friends.
•	 Support them to identify solutions to any issues or concerns they may have.
•	 Encourage your child to set personal goals related to school each term, and acknowledge their 

efforts and achievements.
•	 Find out about what your child would like to do in their future and discuss the pathways available to 

them.
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Contact Us
9092 4100
boulder.ps@education.wa.edu.au

www.boulderps.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/boulder.primary.3

Letters to Santa
Christmas is fast approaching, and Professionals Platinum have a special little letterbox in their 

office going directly to Santa!
Bring your kids in to the office located at Unit 8, 84-90 Brookman Street, Kalgoorlie prior to the 
14th of December to drop off their letter so that it can make it to him in time.  Please be sure to 

include your return address - Santa always replies!


